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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We are pleased to announce we will be refurbishing the northern section of the Bondi Beach 
Public School playground.  

This project will improve the play facilities for students by removing the existing softfall and 
playground equipment and replacing it with new.  

Work will start the week of Monday 6 January and is expected to be finished in time for 
students to enjoy from Day 1 Term 1 2025. Work hours will be Monday to Friday 7 am to 5 pm 
and Saturdays 8 am to 1 pm.  

During this period, we expect there will be 5 days of increased noise. We apologise in advance 
and will endeavour to minimise noise where possible.  

All work will take place within the school grounds and work vehicles will park on site.  

Appropriate safety measures will be in place while work is being done. 

If you have any questions about this planned work, please contact us on the details below. 
Please note out community phone and email are staffed Monday to Friday, 9 am to 5 pm.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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